
 COCOLA BROADCASTING COMPANIES, LLC 
Application for License Renewal 

 
 

EXHIBIT RE: SILENT STATUS 
 

 As set forth in File No. 0000204946, station KJOU-LD, Bakersfield, CA (“Station”) was 
silent between November 14, 2022 and January 12, 2023, as it was awaiting delivery of new 
equipment.  The Station resumed operations pursuant to File No. 0000206838. 
 

Grant of this license renewal application would be in the public interest because: (a) the 
Station was off the air only for a short period over the preceding eight-year license term; and (b) 
during the entire period that the Station has been on the air, it has provided excellent programming 
to viewers in its community of license and surrounding areas.    
 
 
 
  
 
   
 


